
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTTINGHAM PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday, February 10, 2016 at 7:00 PM, in Conference Room 1 at the Municipal Town 

Office, 139 Stage Road, Nottingham, NH 03290. The following application will be considered: 

 

Case #P16-001-SUB – Application from V & T Revocable Trust of 1998 Harlene S. Batchelder, 

Trustee to affirm the boundaries around “house lot #244” and to subdivide the remaining 11.781 

Acs. Into two (2) lots total.  The property is located at 244 Mill Pond Road, Nottingham, NH.  It 

is identified as Tax Map 24 Lot 136 and is owned by V & T Revocable Trust of 1998 Harlene S. 

Batchelder, Trustee. 

 

Documents relating to the proposal are available for inspection in the Planning Office during 

regular business hours.  Written comments will be accepted by mail, if received by the hearing 

date.  

Questions regarding the hearing contact 

JoAnna Arendarczyk at (603) 679-959 ext1. 

Nottingham Planning Board, PO Box 114, Nottingham, NH  03290, 

The public is welcome to attend. 
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